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   History 
In History we will be looking at the history 

of Bolton Wanderers football club. We will be 

exploring the key moments in the club’s 

history and how it has impacted the club 

today.  

 

Reading 

Children have been reassessed on 

Accelerated Reader and an up-to-date ZPD 

range has been provided. This should be in 

your child’s reading record.  

Please encourage your child to read EVERY 

night and record in their reading record.  

As they have done previously, children will 

be able to change their reading book once 

they have read it and completed their 

online quiz.  

As always, we are grateful for all of the 

support you give with reading. 

 

 

PE 
PE will take place every Monday and Thursday. 

Please ensure children have full PE kit in school and 

that earrings are removed. 

 

RE 
Our RE topic this term will be Witnesses. In 

this topic we will explore how the Holy Spirit 

enables people to become witnesses.  

 

If you have any questions or 

concerns please do contact us. We 

will always do our best to help. 
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Maths 
This term we will be looking at a number of maths topics such as 

geometry, statistics and shape. With SATs just around the corner, 

there will be a large emphasis on the rule of number and 

reasoning to help prepare the children for their tests.   

Science 
In science we will be learning about the human body. The 

children will explore the importance of the heart and lungs and 

the impact of a healthy diet and exercise on our body. We will 

complete a number of investigations to further our understanding 

on this topic.  

 

Homework  

Children will receive homework every Friday 

and will be due in the following Wednesday. 

They will receive a maths and SPag activity to 

complete.  

 

 

Class Teachers: Miss Cherowbrier 

Teaching Assistant: Mrs Dunn, Mrs Johnson and Mrs Pollitt  

 

Design & Technology 
In DT we will be making our own fruit scones 

for afternoon tea for parents at our Leavers 

Assembly.   

 

Art 

In Art we will be creating our own 
‘Climate Change Collages’ linking to our 

geography topic on the Antarctic.   

English 
This term, children’s English lessons will be centred 

around a number of key texts.  

We will also be using a range of fiction, non-fiction 

and poetry texts during our daily RAMP lessons, 

which helps us to improve our comprehension skills. 

 

Geography 
In Geography we will be learning all about 

Antarctica. We will be investigating the effect of 

climate change and what we can do to make 

changes to help.  

 


